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DID YOU KNOW THE
SCHOOL DISTRICT
DOES NOT COVER THE
CLEANING OF THE
MARCHING BAND
UNIFORMS? THAT’S
WHY THE PROMOTERS
EXIST!  

When you sign up for a
shift at the concession
stand, to push
equipment, help plan
events, you’re helping
enhance your
student’s music
experience! 

WHY?
Every parent with a student in the music program is
already a Music Promoter — and when you attend a
meeting, you have a vote in shaping what we do. If
you can’t make it to the meetings, we hope this
monthly newsletter keeps you connected with clear
communication, helpful reminders, and ways to get
involved.

Football Game Concessions

Thank you to everyone who signed up to help at our first home game!

Each home football game will have its own sign-up, so keep an eye out

and join in when you can. Every shift helps raise funds that go directly

back into the music programs.

Logistics Team: Moving Equipment

It takes a village to get our students’ instruments and gear where they

need to go! We’ll need help for most football games and all

competitions. Each game and competition will have its own sign up.

Sounds Panorama – October 25th

This is one of our biggest events of the year, and we need parent

support to make it a success. If you love planning and organizing, we’re

looking for additional help in that area.

9/25 @ 6:15pm Sound Pano Volunteer Meeting

10/9 @ 6:15pm Sound Pano Volunteer Meeting

VOLUNTEER
OPPORTUNITIES 

FUN FACT

FUNDRAISING INFO

We’ll also need volunteers later this year for:

Jazz Fest Planning

Indoor Season (competitions, logistics, and more)

Senior Banquet Planning

We’ll have a few board positions open next year - start thinking

now if you’d like to get more involved, and let us know if you’re

considering joining!

LOOKING AHEAD

HELPFUL
LINKS

INCLUDING THE
CURRENT LOTTERY
CALENDAR FUNDRAISER
HAPPENING NOW!

https://wilsonmusicpromoters.org/fundraisers

